
BIGG
Board-Initiated Goals Governance



Engagement Sessions

We have debriefed our student engagement sessions. We believe they were 

largely successful but are taking the lessons we learned from this round to set 

practices for the next round of student engagement next school year.

We have begun to hold engagement sessions with staff. These have been positive 

and productive.

We will continue to seek out opportunities to engage the public through sessions 

or by joining existing community meetings throughout the Summer months.



Survey

We have discussed the development of an online survey for people who cannot 

attend engagement sessions. We plan to have two different surveys throughout 

this process. The first one, which will be made available sometime during the 

Summer, will be very broad. We will take the responses from that survey, 

combined with the feedback from engagement sessions, to develop our first draft 

of our BIGG Goals in September. The next survey (and round of engagement) will 

ask community members about the quality of our draft goals and whether we 

should keep or change them.



Questions?


